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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you for supporting your student in the first ever Simply Equal Education SEE Me Read read- a -thon!  

Simply Equal Education is a registered non-profit organization working to help young people in the United States understand that they can play an active role in social change, and that they are never too young to make a difference in the world that they live in. 

The SEE Me Read program is a nationwide reading contest.  The program takes place during the summer months. At the end of summer, students who participated will be entered into a raffle to win a Kindle, and the group with the most minutes spent reading will win an ice cream party! In addition, the library will receive half of the funds raised!  If your student cannot read yet they can still participate; any time spent listening to reading aloud also counts towards their total minutes.  Please help your student record their minutes reading or being read to each day on their reading log.  All reading logs must be returned to your student’s educator by ____ to count as part of the classroom total. 

 There is also an option to raise money by getting pledges. Students can ask their family and friends to pledge a flat rate or donate per hour of reading.  The money donated will go towards helping children around the world receive the supplies they need to succeed in school.  If you decide to collect donations or have your student receive pledges, all checks can be made out to Simply Equal Education.  

Please feel free to visit our website, www.simplyequaleducation.org  to learn more about our organization. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us through our website.  

 Thanks again for your support, 








Caitlin McGee 








Amanda Malamut 








Simply Equal Education co-founders  








simplyequaleducation@gmail.com
